
 

 

 
 

December 6, 2021 
 
 
 
Gail, today we come together to honor your time with Temple B’nai Abraham. 
  
During your tenure, your focus on putting the interests of the temple first and 
foremost has been admirable. Your dedication to making things run well and 
smoothly, keeping meticulous track of everything that went on in the building 
and in the community, this is much appreciated. 
  
You gave yourself to the sacred work of the Jewish community and of Temple 
B’nai Abraham. In so doing, you helped to make Temple B’nai Abraham the 
community that it is today. We will do our best to continue building and grow-
ing from this foundation. 
  
Outside of the temple, you are a beloved mother, wife and a doting and very 
hands-on grandmother. It is heartening to know that now you have much more 
time to create precious memories with family and friends. 
  
Cheers to your retirement as a person who gave their all! May these be the best 
and most rewarding years of your life. 
 
B’shalom, 
 
 
Jessica  
 
 
 


